
From: Lorber, Councillor Paul <Cllr.Paul.Lorber@brent.gov.uk>  
Sent: Wednesday, May 1, 2024 8:12 AM 
To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: New premises licence application 31577 - Sudbury 
 
I note the reduced opening hours to 3am but still for 7 days per week. 
 
I object to this application as this will lead to further intensification of late night/early morning 
activities in Sudbury Town and more nuisance in a residential area which already suffers from street 
drinking and littering.  
 
Paul 
 


